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November 21, 2017 
 

Happy Thanksgiving 

 
 

Resident Satisfaction Survey Deadline 

A final reminder that the deadline to complete the resident satisfaction survey is tomorrow, 

November 22. If you haven’t already done so, please take the time to complete this valuable tool 

either by the email link that was sent to you in October or by paper copy.  
 

Dining Services 

Join us on Wednesday, November 29th in the Main Dining Room for “A Taste of Morocco.” 

Due to the popularity of our special birthday themed meals, we highly suggest that you make a 

reservation if you plan to eat in the Dining Room for dinner this day. 

 

Over the past few weeks, staff have noticed long wait times for omelets to be served during 

Sunday brunch.  We ask that residents and guests wait to be seated to complete their omelet order 

and then give your order form to your server.  Following this procedure ensures that the omelet 

orders are completed in a timely manner and that the servers are aware of their table orders for 

omelets. 
 

Egg Nog Party 

This year’s Eggnog Party will be held on Friday, December 1st from 4:30-6:00 PM in the Card 

Room, Auditorium, and Lobby.  The Café will be closed for dinner that evening; however, take-

out meals will be available at the Café counter from 5:10-7:10 PM. The Main Dining Room will 

remain open for dinner after the party. 
 

Employee Christmas Party 

The Main Dining Room will be closed for lunch on Thursday, December 7th, due to the employee 

Christmas party.  The Café will remain open for anyone who wishes to dine in or order a takeout 

meal at lunchtime.  The Dining Room and Café will be open during regular hours that evening for 

dinner. 

 

 



 

Resident Christmas Party 

Please plan on attending the resident Christmas party that will be held on Thursday, December 

14th from 4:30-6:00 PM in the Card Room, Auditorium and Lobby.  The Café and Dining Room 

will be closed during dinner this day; however, takeout meals will be available from 5:10 PM- 

6:00 PM at the Café counter. 
 

2017 Disclosure Statement  

Each fall, Sherwood Oaks discloses important information about our organization and finances in 

our Disclosure Statement. The Disclosure Statement includes information about the services we 

provide, our fees, and our audited financial statements. Copies are now available at the reception 

desk. Please feel free to ask for extra copies for family members or financial advisors.   

 

We Have Stripes 

There is a dedicated left turn lane at Norman Drive and Rochester Road. The right lane is now 

designated for driving straight across to Executive Drive or turning right onto Rochester Road. We 

do not have a left turn arrow yet but we are hoping this will help with some issues at this 

intersection until a permanent solution is found. 

 

Commit to Stay Fit Through the Holidays 

The holidays are here, and with them come many delicious foods and desserts.  Now is the time to 

plan and get a head start on those New Year resolutions. One way to get a jump start is to set up a 

Fitness Evaluation (or Re-evaluation) with Bill or Ian in the Fitness Center.  From there, they will 

get you started on a personalized fitness program or modify an existing program. Call ext. 8543 or 

stop by the Fitness Center to schedule an appointment. 

 

 


